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Addendum 001 

December 20, 2022 

RFP 23-R0016 

Grounds and Landscape Maintenance for Pelican Stadium 

 

The purpose of this Addendum 001 to RFP 23-R0016 for Grounds and Landscape Maintenance for 

Pelican Stadium, dated December 14, 2022, is to provide clarification to comments/questions received. 

 

1. What is the City currently paying for this contract? 

 

The City is currently paying $44,638.44 per year for this contract. 

 

Additional questions are due no later than 12:00 noon on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.  Questions may be 

submitted via e-mail to lgreenough@cityofmyrtlebeach.com   All questions received by the deadline will 

be answered via addendum.   

 

Sealed proposals are due in the Purchasing Office no later than 2:00PM (local time) on Tuesday, January 

10, 2023.  No electronic submissions will be accepted.  The City of Myrtle Beach is not responsible for 

late or misdirected mail. 

 

Please send/deliver in your sealed proposal to the address listed below: 

City of Myrtle Beach 

Purchasing Division 

3231 Mr. Joe White Avenue 

Myrtle Beach, SC  29577 

Attn:  Lynda Greenough 

 

mailto:lgreenough@cityofmyrtlebeach.com

